
From:                                         Mackinnon, Jessica 
Sent:                                           Saturday, January 17, 2015 4:28 PM 
To:                                               DomFaculty; DomAdmin; DomStudents; domsisters 
Subject:                                     Campus alert 
  
The River Forest Police Department and Dominican University Campus Safety and Security are reminding 
the Dominican community to use caution when walking alone near campus following an incident 
occurring earlier today, January 17, 2015. A young woman reported to the River Forest Police 
Department that she was followed by a vehicle while walking west from Harlem Avenue near the Priory 
Campus. She described the vehicle as a red, beat-up car and the driver as a white male in his mid 20s to 
early 30s. The man allegedly made inappropriate comments and gestures to the young woman. The 
River Forest Police Department and Campus Safety and Security encourage Dominican community 
members to be aware of their surroundings when walking in the area and to walk with friends. 
Dominican faculty, staff and students who see anyone or anything suspicious are encouraged to call 911 
or Campus Safety and Security at 708-524-5999. If you need an escort to your car while on campus, do 
not hesitate to contact Campus Safety and Security, which is available 24 hours every day. 
  
Jessica Mackinnon 
Director of Public Information 
Dominican University 
(708) 524-6289 
  
 


